
PUBLIC MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

KING OAK HILL PARK CONSTRUCTION 

 FOR THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

ORGANIZED BY: 

MAYOR ROBERT HEDLUND 

AND THE DEPARTMENT OF 

PLANNING & COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT 

WHEN: Wednesday, October 11, 2017 at 6:00 PM

PLACE: Town Hall, Council Chambers 

    75 Middle Street, Second Floor 

Weymouth, MA 02189 

PURPOSE OF THE MEETING: 

The Town of Weymouth’s Department of Planning and Community Development will 

provide information on construction plans for upcoming park improvements to the 

grounds of the Emery Estate located on King Oak Hill. Design plans for the King Oak 

Hill Park were presented at two public meetings on February 28th and March 29th. 

The October 11th meeting will discuss the project’s final scope of work, its anticipated 

construction schedule, and site preparation to be completed prior to the contractor’s 

work. The Departments of Public Works, Recreation, and Asset & Facilities 

Management will be in attendance to answer questions. The meeting will be recorded 

and available for viewing online at http://weymouth.tv/. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: 

Department Planning & Community Development 

781-340-5015 or nbulens@weymouth.ma.us 


